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Dear Fellow Residents: 

I would like to acknowledge the efforts of Lee Israel who tirelessly served our Village as Mayor 
for the last 10 years. As you may know, Lee has sold his home and unfortunately has had to 

relinquish his position on our Village Board. As Deputy Mayor, I have seen "firsthand" Lee's 
unwavering commitment to his role. Under his stewardship, the Village has thrived, and we 
thank Lee for making Woodsburgh a better place. 

Upon Lee's resignation and upon his recommendation, the Board has voted to appoint me and 
Alan Hirmes as "Mayor" and "Deputy Mayor" for the remainder of Lee's term. I am honored to 
assume the role and work with Alan, the rest of our Board (Carl Cayne and Shira Hoschander) 
and our excellent Village staff to continue making Woodsburgh a wonderful place to live. 

The Board has asked Lee to assume the role as Commissioner of "Strategic Planning and Special 
Projects". This newly created position allows for Lee to continue involvement with the Village 
in an advisory role to assist in supporting the Board on several important matters that the Village 
is involved with. 

Our goal is to continue making Woodsburgh as good as it can be. We welcome our residents' 
involvement, perspective, and input for the betterment of our community. We encourage 
residents to become involved by attending our monthly meetings and letting us know of any 
concerns that may arise. There is work to be done, however we are confident that the current 
Board will work cohesively to address any challenges and achieve our goals. 

To our residents celebrating Rosh Hashana, the Board & I would like to wish you & your family 
a Happy & Healthy New Year! 

Best Regards, 

c-,(..1..R e� ,. __ _ 
Jake Harman 
Mayor 


